JAWAHARLAL NEHRU UNIVERSITY Office of the Vice-Chancellor

No.VC/2017/____6th October 2017

Circular

The Vice-Chancellor usually meets non-teaching staff without appointment in the afternoon of second Monday of every month for discussing individual issues and their problems. But on 9th October (the second Monday of the month), it will not be possible for the Vice-Chancellor to meet the non-teaching staff due to visit of the NAAC team in JNU from 9th-11th of October 2017. Therefore, the meeting with non-teaching staff scheduled for second Monday of this month will now stand postponed till further notice.

Ramesh Kumar G. Private Secretary